
 

 

 

 
Dear Vision Services Provider, 
 
The Department of Health Care Policy & Financing (the Department) wants to 
ensure that all providers delivering vision services to Health First Colorado 
members within the scope of their licensure can be reimbursed for these 
services.  
 
Stakeholders are invited to provide feedback to help inform and refine the vision 
services policy. There will also be time for policy questions and clarification.   
 
Thursday, July 17, 2025, 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. MT 
Intended Audiences: vision providers, advocacy groups, other impacted 
communities  
 
Register in advance or at the start of the webinar. A confirmation email will be 
received after registration with information to join the webinar. The link received is 
tied to the individual registration and will not work for anyone else. Share the 
registration link to invite others to attend. 
 
The meeting recording will be posted to the Vision Services Providers: Order, 
Prescribe, Refer and Render meeting web page after the meeting for those unable 
to attend.     
  
Meeting Accommodation and Language Access Notice   
 
Auxiliary aids and services for individuals with disabilities and language services 
for individuals whose first language is not English may be provided upon request. 
Notify the meeting organizer, Kelly O'Brien, at Kelly.OBrien@state.co.us or the Civil 
Rights Officer at hcpf504ada@state.co.us at least one (1) week prior to the 
meeting to make arrangements. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AyXlTSmmSeGtgBF6vtad2Q
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/events/vision-services-providers-order-prescribe-refer-and-render
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/events/vision-services-providers-order-prescribe-refer-and-render
mailto:Kelly.OBrien@state.co.us
mailto:hcpf504ada@state.co.us
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/our-providers


 

Las ayudas y servicios auxiliares para individuos con discapacidades y servicios 
de idiomas para individuos cuyo idioma materno no sea inglés pueden estar 
disponibles por solicitud. Comuníquese con organizador de reuniones; Kelly 
O'Brien, en Kelly.OBrien@state.co.us; o con el oficial de derechos civiles 
a hcpf504ada@state.co.us al menos una (1) semana antes de la reunión para 
hacer los arreglos necesarios.  
  
Contact the Provider Services Call Center with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

 

 

mailto:Kelly.OBrien@state.co.us
mailto:hcpf504ada@state.co.us
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/provider-help

